
  

  
 
 
 
 
Our family will be raising money for The National Kidney Foundation of Western New York on behalf of our son, Collin Murray, who was 
diagnosed with Stage 4 kidney disease since birth.  Collin is now 5 years old, and although his kidney status has bounced back and forth between 
extremes, he is now thriving because of the help from the NKF of WNY.  Our family has consistently been one of the top fundraisers for the NKF 
of WNY, and would like to continue to do so.  Would you please consider dropping off your cans, or your bottle return receipt to the table outside 
of TOPS, Saturday, June 12th, from 2pm to 6pm, to help us raise money for this life-saving foundation?  We can also pick up your cans and bottles 
from your home, so please call for pick-up service.    
 

Appreciatively yours, 
Collin Murray and Family 
773-4638 
 

http://www.kidney.org/site/index.cfm?ch=111

